Shelby Mitchell Scholarship Application
Name
Please attach a copy of your attendance report, from this past school year and transcript.

Email completed application to Sandra Kabat at skabat@woodlawnschools.org. Use the subject
line: Shelby Mitchell Scholarship.

Due: May 3, 2024

Please answer by writing a paragraph.
1. What area in education do you see yourself working in?

2. What was your most memorable moment in K-12 that inspired you to want to pursue a
career in education?

3. What goals do you wish to accomplish in your chosen career?

4. Explain how receiving this scholarship will help you achieve your goal.



